10/06/2010 Zenaida Burton

Senator Chris Evans

Minister for Immigration and Citizenship
Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Sir,

Re Immigration — Visa Capping Bill

| would like to complain about the above and how unfair it could be on my daughter’s
visa application (which has already been submitted).

We have spent our entire savings on TAFE fees ($30,000) skills assessments, heaith
checks, immigration fees, transport, living expenses approximately $50, 000. On a
course that would entitle her to 60 points (Diploma of Community Welfare Work — with
Distinction in most subjects). She is on-shore international student and has been in
Australia for 3 % years.

You now you can change the rules restrospectively if this bill is introduced.

You must be able to see how unfair this would be on my daughter, my husband and
myself.

Please reconsider!

Yours faithfully,

Zenaida Burton
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